
JUL 1 1987

Docket No. 56-26D
8.4'6

Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. Steven A. White

Manager of Nuclear Power
6N 38A Lookout Place
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated March 13, 1987, which
was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR). This
application requires review of the Design Baseline and Verification
Program in use at the Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant.

The,fee required pursuant to 10 CFR 170 was not remitted with your
application. Therefore, it is requested that the Authority remit the.
application fee of $ 150 for your March 13, 1987 request. The Authority
will be billed for any additional costs for the review of your applica-
tion.in accordance with 10 CFR 170.12(c) and 170.21.

Sincerely,

cc: Mr. Percy Hammons
Tennessee Valley Authority
6n 38A Lookout Place
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801
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Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Division of Accounting and Finance
Office of Administration and

Resources Management
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